
THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH

INVITES YOU TO A

PUBLIC MEETING
ON

PANNAWAY PARK
IN THE

SHERBURNE NEIGHBORHOOD

WHEN: Tuesday, November 27, 2001
7:00 p.m.

WHERE: Conference Room A, Portsmouth City Hall

WHY: To obtain feedback from neighborhood residents on draft
park/playground improvement plans for Pannaway Park.

WHO: For more information, please contact Cindy Hayden, Community
Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, 431-2006, ext. 218.


